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Year in Review: Time Flies When You're 
Having Fun

Written by Oxford Walk HOA

It's amazing just how quickly the past year has flown by! Though we are rapidly 

approaching the one-year mark, it seems like only yesterday when we came on board 
to do the work of this community, and we hope that we have met the mark.

Five events. Two lawsuits. Four amazing volunteers (and counting). One in-depth 
discussion on the current state of College Park with Mayor Broome. Numerous 
architectural modification requests. And one building of townhomes refreshed with a 
new coat of paint. In summary, it seems like we have achieved quite a bit together, but 
then also as if we have only just begun as there is so much more that we can 
accomplish and enjoy as a community.  For example, implementing brilliant 
community beautification recommendations that a number of you have made; 
convening for more fun events right in our own backyards; and, continuing to rebuild 
our operating account so that we can ensure that we have the financial foundation to 
continue to do the work of this Association, and always in a fiscally responsible 
manner. We thank you for entrusting us this time last year to do this work, and we 

look forward to another year of holding to our commitment to always work first and 

foremost in your interest.
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Community Happenings 

Written by Oxford Walk HOA 

Summer is just around the corner, and we're excited

to get back outside and enjoy it to the fullest at 

Oxford Walk! 

We hope to see as many of you as possible for movie 

night on Friday, May 20th! Bring your chairs and 

blankets, and enjoy the best in cinema cuisine from a 

local food truck as we watch the move, "Safety."

Also, be on the lookout for an optional Community 

Improvement Day where we can all tackle some of 

the smaller outstanding projects around our homes 

and the community, but together and with coffee (or, 

cocktails) in hand!

If you have any events that you would like to see in 

the neighborhood, please feel free to drop a note to 

board@oxfordwalkhoa.org.

“He who masters the power formed by a group of people 
working together has within his grasp one of the greatest 

powers known to man.” – Idowu Koyenikan
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Annual Meeting

Written by Oxford Walk HOA 

Just a reminder, you should have received a letter with additional

documentation from Community Association Management (CAM) re 

the Annual Meeting on Thursday, May 19th at 7pm. In addition to 

review of financial and other business matters, there will be an 

election for the Secretary position on the Board of Directors as the 

one-year term has run its course. You can write-in a candidate for 

election, and our current Secretary, Martini (MJ) Johnson, is running 

for reelection. 

If you have any questions, as always please direct them to 

mchastine@camga.com and / or board@oxfordwalkhoa.org. 




